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S C H O O L

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

Hello everyone!
Please have a look at our Spring newsletter with updates about how much you’ve helped us
raise in the recent months, how the money’s been spent and what events we have coming up.

HOW THE MONEY’S BEEN SPENT SO FAR

Team building day / problem solving day with The Problem Solving company

2 x outdoor table tennis tables in the Junior playground

LED writing tablets for every child

Outdoor giant musical instruments in the Infants playground

New electric piano for the Junior department

First of all thank you again to everyone who has supported us with these events and for your
very generous donations so far this year!

Bake sale £553.54

Disco and Film nights £1505

Easter Eggstravaganza £1900



UPCOMING EVENTS
Please take note of the following dates:

16 May - Year 3/4 Football tournament

22 June - Summer Fair

05 July - Reception Disco

W A Y S  T O  S U P P O R T  T H E  P T A
Donate your time
Volunteering at our events - we always need extra hands and we’d love for more people to
get involved! Whether you can help on the day for an hour or in the planning stages, your
help is invaluable! 
We would also welcome any ideas for future events that you’d like to help us organise!

Donate money
You can make one-off donations any time via ParentPay, you can set up a monthly standing
order to support the PTA and you can also support us by attending our events. 

We are very lucky to have such a generous community at St Vincent’s!

Contact details:
We love a chat! Please drop us a message any time. 
E-mail: stvincentspta@gmail.com
Facebook group: St Vincent’s Altrincham PTA


